
Reproductive Health Frequently Asked Questions

1. When will the resources mentioned in this webinar be approved by the School Board?

The resources will be presented to the School Board on August 2nd at the Agenda setting workshop for approval at the

August 16th School Board meeting.

2. What is House Bill 241?

Parents' Bill of Rights; Provides parental rights relating to a minor child's education, upbringing, & health care; provides

school district, health care practitioner, hospital requirements & specified penalties. Link to bill

3. What grade levels does this affect?

Reproductive Health instruction begins in Grade 4 and a component is proposed each year into high school.

4. What notification will I receive before the lessons are taught?

A paper Opt-out form will be sent home with your child 3 weeks before the instruction is planned to be delivered. There

will also be an email sent home that has a paper copy attached, and a link to a digital form. Only 1 form needs to be

completed. There will also be a robocall from the school reminding you of the dates of the instruction and how to

opt-out.

5. Will my child’s grade be affected if I choose to opt him or her out of the lessons?

Absolutely not. The child’s grade cannot be affected by the opt-out process.

6. When can I review the resources?

You can make an appointment with the Teaching & Learning department at (386) 437-7526. We ask that you schedule

an appointment so we can make sure to have technology available for the paid subscription resources.

https://www.flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2021/241


7. Is there any type of parent support to help with this topic?

We have started to create a parent resource document with some resources that may be of assistance for parents. It will

be a live document that will change as we find additional resources to share.

8.


